
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Update of the week:  

 St. Joseph’s Primary School  
Summer 2024    
 

April 26th    2024            

     Attendance 
 

 Nursery: 81.6%   Reception: 89.6% 

 Year 1: 96.6%       Year 4: 91.4% 

 Year 2: 84.8%       Year 5: 97.2% 

 Year 3: 97.3%       Year 6: 95.8% 

 

          School     

   Attendance:                        

     92.4% 

 Winning Class Attendance: 

      

                 YEAR 3 

 

                   97.3% 

                    

       Well done, fantastic!                

             

            Of 95.9%! 

 
Upcoming dates: 

Wednesday May 1st Mass for 

St. Joseph and blessing of 

statue 

Monday May 6th MAY DAY 

BANK HOLIDAY 

Wednesday May 8th 

Crowning of Our Lady  

Wednesday May 6th -10th 

BORFA Residential Year 6 

Wednesday May 15th Year 5 

Canal walk 

Saturday May 18th First Holy 

Communion 10.00 am St. 

Benedict’s 

HALF TERM Monday MAY 27TH- 

Friday May 31st 

Wednesday June 5th Virtual 

Synagogue visit 

Thursday June 6th Class 

Photos 

Thursday June 6th Crucial 

Crew Yr 6 Waterfront Museum 

visit 

Wednesday June 19th 

Confirmation 6.00pm St. 

Benedict’s Church 

Jesuit Virtues for May and June are: 

 

Eloquent & Truthful 

Pupils are growing to be eloquent and  
truthful in what they say of themselves, 
the relations between people, and the world. 
 

 

Clubs have started back from Monday April 8th. There will be 13 weeks of 

clubs – no after school clubs the last week of term. Please make a donation 

of £10 for the term, to attend each of the clubs. Many thanks. 

SUMMER AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 3.20- 4.20PM 

MONDAY TUESDAY 

REC/Y1/2  LEGO CLUB REC/Y1/2   Games/ Art  

Y3/4 PHILOSOPHY  Y3/4 OUTDOOR GAMES 

Y5/6  FOOTBALL  Y5/6   GAELIC FOOTBALL 

 

Sunflower kits are still on sale. Try and grow the tallest sunflower and bring it in 

on Sunflower day Friday July 12th. All proceeds go to Singleton Hospital 

Chemotherapy Unit. We have decided on an ‘Elvis’ theme for the day with a 

concert in the afternoon – more details to follow soon. 

 

There is a Friends of St Joseph’s Meeting in the school at 2:30 pm. All 

parents are welcome to come to offer help for future events. 

There is a new website from the Welsh Government: Teulu Cymru - 

Childcare and support for families Teulu Cymru | GOV.WALES It 

includes parenting tips and expert development advice, to help with 

childcare costs  

 

https://www.gov.wales/teulu-cymru

